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Hello Hamilton city members, 

Please vote against the use of public libraries as sites for safe drug consumption.  
To be clear, there is a need for these cites, it's the proposed sites that are an issue. 
Public libraries are a place to learn and should be kept safe for all of the public. 
Kids should be able to go to the libraries WITHOUT gaining an education on drug 
consumption. 
Acceptable alternatives should be set up close to a hospital & nowhere near schools, 
daycare centres, libraries, or recreational facilities. 
Please find another site. 
There may be 115 people whom have signed this petition for it, but I guarantee there are 
thousands of people whom would sign against this proposal. I'm one of them....... 
Thank you for your time, 
Amy Osting  
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